11/5/2013 8:29:43 AM
RE: Human Trafficking

Jay,

We received some additional state dollars this year that offset sequestration. We have asked for more for next year. We'll
see how that goes.

We are looking at options for dealing with unlicensed facilities and want to pursue human trafficking rather than operating
un unlicensed facility. Any information you can provide would be appreciated.

Thanks.

Tony

From: James Bulot [mailto:jjbulot@dhr.state.ga.us]
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 4:49 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject: Re: Human Trafficking

Hi Tony,

Yes, we have taken the approach using of pursuing uPCH using the framework of human trafficking.

I'll get you some information. Nothing from Costas on closing grp dining, we are revising our policies now. Sequestration
is also hitting us pretty hard this FFY - while we've not heard anything directly, we are projecting a 17% reduction in OAA
funding - primarily from C1 and C2 funds.

How are things going in SC?

J

>>> "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov> 11/4/2013 3:52 PM >>>
Jay,

| believe you told me you were pursuing operators of unlicensed long term care facilities under human trafficking. If so,
could | get some of the details. If not, do you know of a state pursuing this?

Have you received any feedback from Costas on your plan to close group dining sites?
Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records.
Please then delete the original message.
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